From: WIEWIOROWSKI Wojciech

<wojciech.wiewiorowski@edps.europa.eu>

Cecilia Alvarez

To:

: EDPS-CABINET

CC:

Sent at: 18/02/24 13:14:03

Subject: RE: Visit to Brussels of N. Clegg and J. Olivan

Hi

I will be accompanied by Buchta or Grand (Head of Unit / Policy and

Consultation

Regards

Wojtek

From: Cecilia Alvarez

Sent: 16 February 2024 18:24

To: WIEWIOROWSKI Woiciech < woiciech.wiewiorowski@edbs.europa.eu>;

CC: EDPS CABINET

<cabinet@edps.europa.eu>:

Subject: Re: Visit to Brussels of N. Clegg and J. Olivan

Dear Wojciech,

Thank you for your message. I take note of your concerns.

We will be happy to meet you at your offices on Tuesday 20, at 4pm.

May I ask you who will be attending on your side?

On Meta side, we will have Nick Clegg, Javier Olivan an myself.

Kind regards,

Cecilia

Cecilia Alvarez Rigaudias

Privacy Policy Director | EMEA

35 Pas<u>eo de la Castell</u>ana | 28046 Madrid

<u>Meta</u>

From: WIEWIOROWSKI Wojciech < wojciech.wiewiorowski@edps.europa.eu >

Sent: Friday, February 16. 2024 12:31 PM

To: Cecilia Alvarez

Cc: EDPS CABINET

Subject:

This Message Is From an External Sender

Dear Cecilia,

Thank you for reaching out to us and for a proposal to meet. has kindly informed me about your discussions, which I very much welcome.

As to the meeting next Tuesday, I can try to make it possible internally, but it will have to start at 4 pm. However, I would like to explain in advance that, given the recent developments in the EDPB you are well aware of, I am unfortunately not in a position to actively engage with you on the pay-or-consent and to give you my feedback or views.

I nonetheless would very much look forward to discussing other topics, including metaverse, AI, or elections-related activities.

I look forward to hearing from you, Wojciech



Wojciech WIEWIOROWSKI

European Data Protection Supervisor (+32) 228 31901 | MTS 06X046

wojciech.wiewiorowski@edps.europa.eu

European Data Protection Supervisor
Postal address: Rue Wiertz 60, B-1047 Brussels
Office address: Rue Montoyer 30, B-1000 Brussels

☑ ⊚EU EDPS ■ www.edps.europa.eu

This email (and any attachment) may contain information that is internal or confidential. Unauthorised access, use or other processing is not permitted. If you are not the intended recipient please inform the sender by reply and then delete all copies. Emails are not secure as they can be intercepted, amended, and infected with viruses. The EDPS therefore cannot guarantee the security of correspondence by email.

From: Cecilia Alvarez

Sent: 14 February 2024 17:39

To:

Cc: WIEWIOROWSKI Woiciech < woiciech.wiewiorowski@edps.europa.eu>;

<cabinet@edps.europa.eu>:

Subject: Re: Visit to Brussels of N. Clegg and J. Olivan

Hi

Thank you very much for your message. My apologies but I need to ask you for another possible day to meet. Would it be possible to have the meeting on Tuesday 20 February at or after 16h00 CET? Thank you very much and my apologies for the change. Kind regards,

Cecilia

From:

Sent: Wednesday, <u>February 14. 2024 11:44:53</u> AM

To: Cecilia Alvarez

Cc: WIEWIOROWSKI Woiciech < woiciech.wiewiorowski@edps.europa.eu>;

EDPS CABINET

<cabinet@edps.europa.eu>:

Subject: Re: Visit to Brussels of N. Clegg and J. Olivan

Hi Cecilia,

Thanks for reaching out. Wojciech is available on 22/2 before 14.30. Let us know a more specific timeframe!

Best,

On 13 Feb 2024, at 16:28, Cecilia Alvarez wrote:

Dear Wojciech,

I hope that this email finds you well.

Nick Clegg (President of Global Affairs) et de Javi Olivan (Chief Operating Officer) will be visiting Brussels the following week. Taking advantage of this visit, we would like to propose a meeting with you on February 22 or 23 to discuss the subscription/consent model.

Thanking you very much for your time, we look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards,

Cecilia

Cecilia Alvarez Rigaudias Privacy Policy Director | EMEA

35 Pas<u>eo de la Castell</u>ana | 28046 Madrid

Meta